July 14, 2008

Hi Rich,

I received your letter today and I too forgot that I shipped for life.
Thanks for the coin and ID card. I still want to donate $100 to the
Association. You do very good work and its appreciated.

I hope to run into you one day and we will have a pint.

Take care,

Tim Bever



